Hot Line Number 99 - 20 June 2019

Club Captain

Fanfare, drum roll – introducing our new Men's Club Captain - Lloyd Ewan. Thanks for taking on this position Lloyd. We know you will bring a fresh approach to the task.

Burnside AGM

Sunday 23 June at 2pm. AGM papers were emailed last week. See you on Sunday

Bowls Canterbury AGM

Sunday 7 July at 10am at the Christchurch Bowling Club, AGM papers can be found on the Bowls Canterbury website.

Bar Duty

Monday 24 June Peter Doell (Shift Manager)

Friday 28 June Kevin Gore Saturday 29 June Kevin McKay

Bar Tittle Tattle

The executive has approved the purchase of 3 bar leaners and stools for our Club lounge, following submissions from a group of members. Sounds like - "Back to the Future."

The club have just signed up for some low-level sponsorship from Coca Cola Amatil in return for the exclusive purchasing of their products. They will provide the Club with a purpose-built trailer/shop, with fridges, etc. for selling beers. wines, soft drinks, etc. during major tournaments. They will also provide a small fridge for our foyer for dispensing their products, with all profits accruing to the Club.

Where are they now

A new section reintroducing current members to those who are no longer at the club but still interested in what is going on at Burnside..

John Conder: John is now 90 years old and has been on his own for the past 2 years. He generally looks after himself with a little outside help with housework. He is still driving. John would like to hear from members who he played with. Contact him on 359 514.

June Andrews: June is a resident at Diana Isaac and would love to chat with her past bowling buddies on 385 7254. She enjoys getting regular copies of the Hotline. June is 95 and still drives and plays both indoor and outdoor bowls at the village. June is currently resting up as a recent fall has injured her back.

Lounge closed

The lounge will be closed to members on Saturday 22 June for a Private Function.



















